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The City Clerk's Office has received a petition from Mr. Dan Tersigni regarding
StopTheWhistle with summary wording below.

The total number of signatures on the petition are: 123 (unverified by the City Clerk’s
Office of the City of Vaughan at the time of the Commiittee of the Whole meeting).

“The City of Vaughan and Transport Canada
Greetings,

Whistle Cessations are required for Huntington Rd, Kirby Rd & Cold Creek Rd,
in the Town of Kleinburg. The residents are entitled to peaceful enjoyment of
their homes. The previous undertaking of Whistle Cessations did not encompass
all the appropriate crossings, leaving the town residents to suffer this auditory
assault day and night.

A copy of the entire petition document containing a total of 25 pages is on file in the
office of the City Clerk.



